

# St Barnabas C of E Primary School – Autumn Term Newsletter 4 - 2021

## Hello everyone,

This week has been 'out of this world' with all of the children getting involved in our space themed day. We saw some wonderful pieces of art ranging from colourful pictures to spectacular rockets made from cardboard! The kitchen made a full space themed menu and gave prizes to the winners of the "golden plate" and the colouring competition. Both the Monday and Wednesday Art Clubs made eye catching posters and pictures for the theme too. Thank you to everyone involved but especially to our new cook – Joanne.

## Winners of the competition were:

NURSERY	AHMED
RECEPTION	IGOR
YEAR 1	ARRON
YEAR 2	BAILEY-ROSE
YEAR 3	EMMIE-RAE AND JOSEPH
YEAR 4	MACAULAY
YEAR 5	ZAINAB
YEAR 6	KEYA









# Notices from the Office

#### **Children in Nursery - Applications for Reception September 2022**

Please look out for further information on how to apply for a Reception place at our school. A how to apply guide will be sent to all Nursery parents over the coming days on email.

The closing date is 17th January 2021

# Weekly Attendance

Whole school attendance this week is:

94.1%



Class	% Attendance
Nursery	87.06%
Reception	91.3%
Year 1	94.9%
Year 2	96.6%
Year 3	92.5%
Year 4	93.3%
Year 5	95.6%
Year 6	96.6%

# **Diary Dates**

# Autumn Term 1

Individual Child Photographs – 18<sup>th</sup> October 2021

Parents Evening – 18th October 2021

End of Half Term - Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> October 2021 (School reopens Monday 1<sup>st</sup>